
Meet the Teacher
Mrs. Day

Dear Parent/Guardian,

My name is Mrs. Day, and I am so excited to share that your student will be in my 6th
Grade English Language Arts class this year! We are stepping into a fun-filled year at
Journey Middle School, and I could not be more thrilled to welcome your student into
my classroom. I am looking forward to an exciting year in 6th Grade ELA! We are going
to learn new concepts, create fun projects, and build a special classroom community
every step of the way.

I want you to know how much I value the time that I will spend with your student.
Throughout the year I would love for us to collaborate with one another, mutually
investing in your student’s learning experience. This year, we will read many terrific
books, write a number of creative pieces, and dive into the detailed world of grammar.
It is my hope that each student will feel heard, be challenged, and experience growth
throughout our year together. As the door to my classroom opens, I am invested in
providing all students with an empowering environment of learning.

I hope to meet you soon at the JMS Open House on Tuesday, August 6th! Please do not
hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns about the upcoming
school year. Along with this letter, your student has received a syllabus with a QR code
containing an Acknowledgement Form that is to be completed by Thursday, August
8th. Please visit my teacher page on the Journey Middle School website for classroom
information and updates throughout the semester!

Go, Jaguars!
Mrs. Day
jnday@madisoncity.k12.al.us
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